
From: Skala, Pete
Sent: 2/23/2011 11:11:43 AM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd);

ABesa@SempraUtilities.com (ABesa@SempraUtilities.com); 
don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com)

Cc: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: IOU/ED Agreement to add CFL data to 2010 Tracking Data after the March 1, 2011, 

deadline

Dear Shilpa, Don, and Athena,

Please find the signed letter of
agreement between the Energy Division and the Joint lOUs regarding the 2010
tracking data that is due March 1,2011. Per the agreement, the lOUs will still submit their 2010
tracking
data by March 1,2011, but the lOUs are permitted to update this dataset when the 
additional data on CFLs that generate savings in 2010 but were purchased in 
2006-2008 become available.

If you have any further questions
about this matter please contact Jeorge Tagnipes at 415-703-2451 or ieorqe.taqnipes@cpyc.ca.qov.

Thank you,

Pete Skala
Program Manager - Demand-Side Management 
Branch
CPUC Energy Division 
(415)
703-5370 (office)
(415) 577-8576 (mobile)
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